COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE IRELEASED

CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM AUQI/GB 2022
o 82022 | CHEDRO lii
For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS
IN REGION Il
Subject : Philippine National Health Research System (PNHRS) Week
Date : 02 August 2022

The Commission on Higher Education-Central Luzon Region (CHED-CLR) supports the
celebration of the Philippine National Health Research System (PNHRS) Week on August
08-12, 2022 with the theme: “Health Research: Responding to the Challenges towards
National Recovery and Resiliency.” The week-long celebration will be hosted by the
Central Luzon Health Research and Development Consortium (CLHRDC), together with
the Department of Science and Technology Region Il (DOST-III).

The conference will serve as a fulcrum for sharing knowledge, insights and experiences
in handling health crises and other related emergencies and disasters through science-
based strategies, evidence-based approaches and resilient heath systems. Likewise,
there will be presentations of heath research outputs from the conference participants.

The program of activities of the celebration will be streamed through various media
platforms. For access to the online activities, the link of the event will be sent to the
participants after being confirmed of their registration. Interested participants may register
through this link: https://15thpnhrsweekcelebration.dost3.ph/.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
For the voluntary participation of all concerned.
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DR. LEONIDA B. SIGUA-CALAGUI, LLB, CESO Il
Director IV
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